Sunday, 3 March 2013 12:39:01 United Kingdom Time

Subject: Music
Date: Monday, 18 June 2012 04:54:24 United Kingdom Time

From: Mark lllingworth
To: paul@paulesslemont.com

Hello Paul,

A couple of months ago my wife and | were in Sydney and spent time in Circular Quay and in particular
the Opera House area.

We had a few drinks before heading back to Brisbane and we came across you and your buskering.
We bought a DVD from you and just wanted to say how much | enjoy it.

You are very talented, your playing gives peace to the soul.

| am a classical music lover and a classical guitar lover.

Thank you — just wanted to say hi and thanks.

Regards,

Mark and Sophia llliingworth
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